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100 E. Abriendo Ave. 
Pueblo, CO 81004-4290 

  
CUSTOMER CONCERN (ADA) 

 
It is the policy of the Pueblo City-County Library District to provide equal access to all 
library facilities, programs and activities in adherence to the Americans with Disabilities 
Act (ADA) and other applicable federal, state and local laws, statutes, and ordinances.   
If a disability prevents you from fully using our facility or enjoying our services and 
programs, we would like to understand the problem, or your concern, and know your 
ideas on how we can serve you better. 
 
PLEASE DESCRIBE THE NATURE OF THE PROBLEM YOU HAVE ENCOUNTERED 
OR YOUR CONCERNS 
 
 
 
 
 
PLEASE DESCRIBE WHAT WE COULD DO TO SOLVE THE PROBLEM AND/OR 
PROVIDE EQUAL ACCESS 
 
 
 
 
 
If your concern or problem requires special equipment of some kind, please state 
where it can be purchased, if you have that information. 
 
 
 
 
  
 
Name:__________________________________            Date:______________ 

Address:________________________________          Phone:____________ 

              ________________________________ 

 

Please see attached Americans with Disability Act policy 
 

 ORIGINAL FORM TO:   Executive Director 
 COPY TO:   Associate Director  
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POLICY STATEMENT:  PCCLD provides equal access to all library facilities, programs 
and activities in adherence to the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and other 
applicable federal, state and local laws, statutes, and ordinances.   
 
Accommodations are provided for physical access, communications or other needs that 
ensure PCCLD’s programs and services are available for people with disabilities. Library 
materials are provided in various formats and, to the extent possible, the use of assistive 
technology is provided to assist customers in using the library’s resources. 
 
Customers with service animals are welcome in areas where pets or animals are not 
normally permitted. 
 
Questions about ADA compliance or suggestions about accessibility of library facilities, 
programs or activities should be addressed to PCCLD’s Executive Director or his/her 
designee. 
 
 
 


